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PROPOSED PLAN CHANGE 79 TO THE OPERATIVE 
SELWYN DISTRICT PLAN 

MINUTE 5 

 

[1] In response to Minute 4, on Tuesday 6th June I received a memorandum of Counsel for 
Birchs Village Ltd responding to the material that I identified in Minute 4. 

[2] I have no further directions or information requests relating to this matter and I, 
therefore, now formally close the PC 79. 

 

 

Paul Thomas 

Independent Commissioner  

Dated: 7 June 2023 
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